July 8, 2020

Area Agency on Aging of Pasco and Pinellas (AAAPP) Executive Director, Ann Marie Winter provided update.
Welcome to PAN by President Marianne B.
Reminder to mute your Zoom broadcast and keep background noise to a minimum. Zoom meetings will be held for the foreseeable future based on opinions expressed about upcoming meetings.
Grant recipients announced. PAN distributed $12,811.17 to 13 local agencies. PAN received over $27,000 in requests. 
A request has been made for photos from grant recipients so they can be posted on social media. Recipients of the grant proceeds shared on the call included: Jody from Disability Achievement Center, Mike from Good Samaritan Clinic, CARES, Deanna from Sertoma Speech & Hearing, Carla with Gulfside Health, Teresa with Alzheimer’s Family Organization, Kathy & Alice from The Volunteer Way, Mark & Nina with Cindy’s Pets, Bev with Pasco County Housing Authority, SAGES, Aimee with Green Castle.
The Verizon Event center will be closing, an alternate physical location will be needed for future.
Member information requested. All attendees asked to provide contact information in chat.
Reminder to all to check emails for information, less than 50% have been opened.
47 participants were present during the meeting.
Boots and Bling update – Event cancelled for 2020. Exploring other fundraising pending.
Adjournment 
